
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS
VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY: MIDNAPORE 721102

NOTIFICATION FOR POSTPONEMENT OF PG EXAMINATIONS ON
26-11-2018

Ref. No. VU/CE/ PG/ 01/2018                                                              Date: 25-11-2018

Due to some unavoidable circumstances, PG Examinations of Semester –III for
VU students & all PG colleges (for Paper - 304, CBCS) and  MCA Semester-V
(for Paper-503 of VU students),  which were scheduled to be held on 26-11-
2018, have been postponed and the revised date will be notified later on. 
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Controller of Examinations
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